AMERICAN SOCIETY OF PARASITOLOGISTS

C 44

HAROLD W. BROWN President

JUSTIN M. ANDREWS President-elect

PAUL E. THOMPSON Vice-President

FRANCIS J. KRUIDENIER Secretary

MARTIN J. ULMER Treasurer



AFFILIATES

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA PARASITOLOGISTS

ANNUAL MIDWESTERN CONFERENCE OF PARASITOLOGISTS

HELMINTHOLOGICAL SOCIETY OF WASHINGTON

July 21, 1961

Dr. J. Jansen, Secretary
Nederlandse Vereniging voor Parasitologie
(Netherlands Society for Parasitology)
Biltstraat 172
Utrecht
The Netherlands

Dear Dr. Jansen:

Dr. Kruidenier, Secretary of the American Society of Parasitologists, has been good enough to forward to me a copy of your letter to him dated June 15, 1961, concerning the establishment of the Netherlands Society for Parasitology at Leiden.

May I extend officially, in the name of the American Society of Parasitologists, the congratulations and best wishes of this group for the future success of your enterprise.

I shall take pleasure in announcing the formation of this new Society at the annual meeting of the American Society of Parasitologists in August.

Sincerely yours,

Justin/M. Andrews, President

oustin M. andrews

cc: Dr. Francis J. Kruidenier
Secretary

American Society of Parasitologists